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Manager's Introduction

As we bid farewell to the summer days and welcome autumn, we can't help but
look back on the multitude of events and activities that filled our home with joy
recently. We are ready to embrace the upcoming season, with its promise of crisp
outdoor adventures and the warmth of indoor gatherings...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Warm regards,

Allison Pettican
Home Manager

Looking Ahead...

End of Summer Fete for “Make a Wish”

Our post-summer traditional Seaside Fete was a joyful time for all and a wonderful
opportunity to showcase Hazelwood Care Home’s team efforts. Our staff, residents,
and residents’ families all chipped in, each in their own way, which gave our day a
strong community spirit. Thank you, everyone, for contributing to making the day so
special. What a lovely send-off to the summer.

Musical Entertainment 

Cockney Gary

We had a visit from Cockney Gary, who led a rhyming sing-along. Our resident’s
and staff had a great time! Absolutely loving the old time Cockney cheers. Gary's
wholesome performance had everyone talking in the rhyming slang for the
afternoon. Just take a butchers at all their cheerful faces. 

Kent Tones 

Kent Tones went down so well at their last visit that we had them join us again,
harmonising and spreading smiles and cheer with their fabulous choir performance,
which also coincided with our fabulous Ann’s birthday. It was a lovely time spent in
the sun, with family, friends and support from the care team.

Leonardo Rocked Hazelwood

Leonardo, the Peruvian drummer, came to Hazelwood, and everyone got involved.
Residents, families and staff all tapped the drums along to his variety of music. We
had a wonderful time.

 

Soaking Up The Sun

In July, we had a jolly time celebrating Betty’s birthday. Our residents enjoyed
jigsaw puzzles, a laughter workshop, and making biscuits. This also coincided with
Olympics Opening Ceremony in Paris, so we took time learning about the history of
the Olympics and the variety of Olympic games. Although our biscuits were
supposed to be Olympic designs, they turned out lovely and cheerful, even if they
were off-brief. It was a lovely, happy garden time in the sun.

Upcoming Relative Meeting Dates

We are excited to announce the upcoming relative meeting dates. Please mark your
calendars for the following dates:

Tuesday 15th October 3pm in the Cinema Room
Tuesday 3rd December 3pm in the Cinema Room
 
We hope to see you all there!
 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Hazelwood Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Reviews
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